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1Co 15:58 “Therefore, my beloved brethren, be ye steadfast, unmoveable, always abounding in the work of 
the Lord, forasmuch as ye know that your labour is not in vain in the Lord.”  

 
Dear prayer warriors:  

We greet you from the mountains of Villa Carlos Paz. We are doing well by the 

grace of God. 

 Autumn is here, the nights are cold, but some days still have warm temperatures.  

 

 

Family News: - 

 

 

Our granddaughter Annie Ramirez 

graduated from Bible Institute and is 

joining our Mission: Biblical 

Ministries Worldwide to work as a 

full-time Missionary, and we praise 

the Lord for that.  

 She will be our third grandchild 

serving the Lord full time. 

 
  

 

Jos 24:15  And if it seem evil unto you to serve the LORD, choose you this day 

whom ye will serve; whether the gods which your fathers served that were on the 

other side of the flood, or the gods of the Amorites, in whose land ye dwell: but as 

for me and my house, we will serve the LORD. 



 

                   

 

 

 

Our new great-granddaughter Ruth 

Terryn is going to be two months old, 

she is growing fast and is a healthy 

baby, for which we thank the Lord.

 

Married couples Dinner: We had a great dinner with beautiful Christian 

fellowship, good Bible teaching, and delicious empanadas.   

 
 

                
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Preaching- During this month, one 

of the topics that Miguel presented to 

the Church was a study of the book of 

ECCLESIASTES, highlighting the 

importance of confronting the 

temptations of the world and 

affirming ourselves as believers in the 

love of God and his purposes for our 

live



Ladies Meeting-We had a beautiful Ladies Meeting! Myriam is teaching about 

"Heaven" (part one) and the women are listening with great enthusiasm. Please 

pray for Griselda's salvation.                                                                                                                   

 

    
 

     We ask you to continue praying for us, that we can continue preaching and 

teaching the Word of God in the city of Villa Carlos Paz, with good physical, mental 

and spiritual health. May we always be an example to the flock and may each one of 

them become a “soul winner.” 

 

Thank you very much for your love, your prayers, your faithful financial support, 

your letters, your E Mails, your friendship, and your encouragement. 

 

Our prayer is that God continues using you in a mighty way, and supply 

abundantly all your needs. 

 

Joyfully serving the Lord 

Miguel and Myriam Garroni (Acts 20:24) 

 

P.S. We would like to know if you received this E-Mail, could you please just send 

us an “Ok"? This will help us to evaluate if our E-Mails reach their destination, 

thank you very much. 

Our E-mail address: garronis@gmail.com 

Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/myriam.garroni 

 

You are more than welcome to join us at Facebook! 

If you change your email, would you please take a moment to contact us at  

garronis@gmail.com with your new email and name. Thank you  
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